
THE OAKLAND
TRANSITIONAL
HOUSING
ALLIANCE
INVITES  SPONSORS TO
SUPPORT OUR INAUGURAL
JOINT FUNDRAISER

Sponsorship mentions at both
events
Logo inclusion on websites of the
three organizations
Promotion on social media
accounts of recipient organization

$750 SPONSORSHIP BENEFITS:O A K L A N D  T R A N S I T I O N A L  
H O U S I N G  A L L I A N C E

A COALITION OF THREE NON-PROFITS (A
DIAMOND IN THE RUFF, OAKLAND ELIZABETH
HOUSE, AND URBAN UNIVERSITY) DEDICATED
TO PROVIDING TRANSITIONAL HOUSING AND
SUPPORTIVE SERVICES TO UNHOUSED WOMEN
AND THEIR FAMILIES.

SHARE THE LOVE
WINE TASTING SERIES
NOV. 12TH & 13TH

https://urbanuniv.org/


Our vision is to up lift women from every walk of life. We want all women to
experience the knowledge of their inner beauty, their self-worth, Creating
wholeness and uncovering and polishing up the outer part that has been​
hidden beneath the layers.

TRACEY NAILS-BELL 
Executive Director, A Diamond in the Ruff
info@adiamondintheruffhouse.org

Since 1991 we have served 160 mothers and 170 children, 80% of the
families have moved into permanent housing after leaving Elizabeth
House. While we can help only ten families at a time, we work with the
women and children intensively to enable them to transition to self-
sufficiency.

DR. JACKIE YANCY
Executive Director, Oakland Elizabeth House
jackie@oakehouse.org

EDUCATE.  EMPLOY. EMPOWER. Our Single Moms at Work Program is
a partnership between our organization, single mothers, and our
ecosystem to promote well-being and upward mobility for women raising
their children in under-resourced communities.

TRACEY WILLIAMS
Executive Director, urban university
tweaver@urbanuniv.org



O A K L A N D  T R A N S I T I O N A L  H O U S I N G  A L L I A N C E
J O I N T  C O M M I T M E N T S

TO INCREASE THE VISIBILITY OF TRANSITIONAL HOUSING AND SUPPORTIVE
SERVICES OPPORTUNITIES
PARTNER TO STRENGTHEN OAKLAND'S HOUSING CONTINUUM
INFLUENCE HOUSING POLICIES
SHARE AND LEVERAGE KNOWLEDGE AND RESOURCES

Each organization is a registered 501c3 non-profit. Donations are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.


